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4
th

 May 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
Year 4 Summer Term Visits & Activities  
 

Museum Of London 
 

As part of our topic of ‘Playing Cat and Mouse’ where children will learn about the suffragettes, we have arranged a visit to 
the Museum Of London on Monday 22

nd
 May 2017.  This is a fantastic trip where children will be able to immerse 

themselves into the emotions and difficulties that were faced by the suffragettes, look closely at artefacts and find out more 
about the Victorian era. In the ‘Victorian Walk’ section, they will be able to walk through the winding streets of the 19

th
 

century and do a little window shopping at a toyshop and tailors! 
 
We will be travelling to the Museum of London via London Transport.  As we will be leaving promptly, all children will need to 
be school by 8.45am. We aim to return to school by 3.10 pm. Children will need to be wearing their school uniform as 
normal and will need a waterproof coat depending on the weather.  The children will need to bring a packed lunch to school 
on this day, which should include a disposable water bottle (no glass bottles) – these should be sent inside their backpacks – 
this will ensure that your child has their hands free to keep themselves safe when walking or a handrail when using any 
staircase or escalator.   
 
There will be no cost for this visit as we are travelling by public transport and entrance to the museum is free. However, we 
will require you to return the permission slip below to the school by Friday 19th May. We will need a few parent volunteers 
to accompany us on the trip for the day. If you are interested, please speak to your child’s class teacher. Please note you will 
require a DBS (previously CRB) or List 99 check before the day of the visit.     
 
 
We look forward to an exciting, enjoyable and informative trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Freya Patel        Lucy Kelsall        Alaina Bettridge 
Year 4 Class Teachers 
 

 

 

Year 4 Visit to the Museum of London, Monday 22nd May 2017 
 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________ to visit the Museum of London on Monday 22nd May 

2017. 

 

I am/am not* available to help on the day.               I do/do not* currently have a DBS check for the school. 

 

Name: ___________________  Date: __________________   

 

Signed: ___________________   
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